
Oklahoma Volleyball
Ace Club
180 West Brooks, Suite 3575
Norman, OK 73019

2009 OKLAHOMA SOONERS VOLLEYBALL
Front Row: Danielle Alva, Brianne Barker, Maria Fernanda, Alex Edwards

Back Row: Kylie Cowan, Francie Ekwerekwu, Jackie Fotu, Morgan Reynolds, Sarah Freudenrich,Chrissy Disarro, Suzy Boulavsky, Bridget Laplante, Caitlin Higgins
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Name

Address City/State/Zip

Home Phone Office Phone                                              E-mail

Membership Year

Sooner Club points (one point for every $100 donated)

Please contact me by phone or e-mail about upcoming events and club news:   � Y � N

I/We want to volunteer our time to help the club: � Y � N

The areas I/we like to help with are: � Banquet � Newsletter � Communication � Postgame meals  � Potlucks � Team Hosts

ACE CLUB – OKLAHOMA VOLLEYBALL  
MEMBERSHIP PLEDGE CARD

Donation amount (minimum donation of $100):        
� $100       � $200      � $300      
� $400      � $500      Other: $__________

PAYMENT METHOD
� Check payable to OU Foundation

CREDIT CARD
� Visa � Mastercard � Discover � AmEx

Name on Card

Card #

Expiration Date

Signature

MAIL TO: OU Athletics Department  • 180 West Brooks, Suite 3575  •   Norman, OK  73019
or fax: (405) 325-7003  For questions, call the OU Development Office at (405) 325-8000.

This brochure was produced at no cost to the taxpayers of the state of Oklahoma.  The University of Oklahoma is an equal opportunity institution. (September 2009) 

Dear Sooner Volleyball Fan,

Thank you for your continued support of our student-athletes this past year as well as your commitment and dedication to the
development of our program. We are excited to begin another chapter as the anticipation for the 2009 season continues to grow. We
are consistently striving to reach our team’s goal of contributing to the rich athletic and academic tradition here at the University of
Oklahoma.

Our program continues to soar to new heights as this squad will be aiming for a return trip to the NCAA Tournament after impressive
runs in the tournament in 2006 and 2007. In addition, we have built this program into a perennial top-25 squad and a contender in
the Big 12 Conference. We have also assembled a huge home court advantage at Howard McCasland Field House and are looking to
pack the field house for every home match this upcoming season.

While it was hard to say goodbye to senior Lacy Barnes, we will return all six position starters and also wecome three exciting
newcomers. We encourage you to take the time to learn more about this year’s team by visiting SoonerSports.com.

We believe the improvements our program has made both on the court and in the classroom are largely due to the 
support of the athletic department, the student body and the community. We encourage you to come and continue to
show your support and help spread the word about Sooner Volleyball. I guarantee you will see exciting and 
   competitive matches, a result of the passion, belief, and dedication that our athletes have for our sport and
University. We will continue to set new standards and improve in our win column.

The excitement for the 2009 season has never been greater and we look forward to you being a 
part of our success. We appreciate all of your support and hope you will enjoy the season as
much as we will.

BOOMER SOONER!

Santiago, Restrepo, Head Volleyball Coach

EVERY MEMBER RECEIVES: 
Welcome letter from a player                     Media guide              Schedule card             
Invitations to special events (banquet)       Signed team picture
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